



C. READING



IX Read the passage and choose one suitable verb to put into the blank.

play cooking cycling reading listening

Hello, my name's Sarah. I have several hobbies such as (1), surfing, (2) to music and so on. However, I like (3)..... books the most. Reading makes me feel comfortable after school. It also helps me to improve my knowledge. Sometimes, I (4)..... sports with my mother and sister in the front yard. In the morning, I usually get up early to go (5) It helps me to improve my health and enjoy fresh air in the morning.



X Read the passage and do the tasks below.

Collecting things is an interesting hobby. People collect a lot of things such as stamps, milk bottle labels, comic books as well as car toys. Someone who has much money can collect sport cars.

Amy is a skillful and interesting woman. She is twenty years old. She is working as a hairdresser. Amy has a strange hobby that is collecting candy shells. Her friends and relatives always give her shells after eating candy. She has a big collection of candy shell now. She thinks she will make a special dress. If she has more shells, she will make other things such as wallets or shoes. This makes her happy.

Collecting things is a waste of time and money. However, people still consider it as a good hobby.

A. Answer the following questions.

1. What do people collect?

.....

2. How old is Amy?

.....

3. What does she do?

.....

4. What is her hobby?

.....

5. Who give her candy shells?

.....



B. Write T (True) or F (False).

1. Collecting things is a boring hobby.

.....

2. Collecting sport cars is not an expensive hobby.

.....

3. Amy is a man.

.....

4. Amy likes collecting sport cars.

.....

5. She is thinking of making a dress with candy shells.

.....